
School website address   http://www.sacred-heart.school.nz/ 

 

 Ph:  472 4047   Fax:  499 3828                                        email:  principal@sacred-heart.school.nz 

  Dropping Children Off    Pavement Art  

  Junior News    Congratulations 

 - Stations of the Cross    Parents & Friends 

 - Junior Parent Assembly   - Help Needed 

    Cancelled   - Class Contact List  

  Dance Performance   - Next Meeting   

  Camp    Fr James   

  Dance    Easter 

Kia ora Koutou 

Dropping Children Off 

We are having a number of issues with regards to cars in Guildford Terrace.  Guild-
ford Terrace is a no exit street so coming up and trying to turn around is not a sen-
sible option.  At present we have parents driving up blocking access to legitimate 
cars going to St Mary’s.  The walk from Hill Street to the school is all of 30m and 
we don’t have any child who isn’t capable of this walk.  Please help us here as we 
need to keep positive relationships with our neighbors. 
 

Junior News 
Correction:  The Stations of the Cross for the Juniors and Middles will be on the 
Thursday 24 March (not 24 April as was in last week’s newsletter) in the Cathedral 
at 9.15am, all are welcome to join us. 
 
Junior Parent Assembly Cancelled:  The Junior Parent assembly put down for 7 
April will NOT go ahead.  We are replacing it with the Dance Show.  We have many 
extra events with Mr Turley leaving and our new Principal Mrs Murfitt arriving and 
these are placing time constraints on us. 

Sue Cranney 

 

Dance Performance 

This term we have had a focus on Ψ5ŀƴŎŜΩ.  Two men from {ǘŜǇǇƛƴƎ hǳǘ have been 
coming every Thursday taking all classes for ‘Dance’.  To show parents what thye 
have been doing we want to hold a Dance Show.  Connolly Hall is too small, St 
Mary’s is unavailable so we’re going to perform outside, weather permitting.  The 
Dance show will be on April 7th at 12.30pm on the playground.  We are hoping 
that some of you will be able to join us at this time.  We anticipate that the Dance 
will take approximately 40 minutes (maximum).  If the weather isn’t suitable we 
will hold it on the 14th April at 12.30pm.  We are hoping that lunchtime is a time 
some of you may get away from work.   

Dance Show Thursday 7th April, 12.30pm 
(Cancellation Day 14 April) 
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Camp 

Our Senior class leave for camp on Monday.  We wish the children, teachers and par-
ents all the best for the week.  I’m sure they will enjoy their time away. 
 

Pavement Art 

Room 5 has been exploring Pavement Art after trying out their skill at making their 
own coloured chalk in class.  It has been part of the non-fiction writing programme 
supporting procedure writing.  The students have been learning how to write a set of 
instructions explaining how to make or do something. 

 
 
  
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to IŀƴƴŀƘ IƛŎƪŜȅ who has been selected in the Wellington Under 13 
Girls Rep Cricket Team. 

 

Parents & Friends 

Help Needed:  The Parents & Friends need help on Wednesday 13th April at Bill’s Fare-
well Mass.  Help is needed cooking sausages and with tea and coffee which takes 
place after the Mass.  Mass is at 6pm.  If you can help in any way please contact 
Amanda Gregan at amandagregan@hotmail.com 
Class Contact List:  We have people collating contact lists in Rooms 1, 2 and 3.  Is 
there someone who would like to do the same for Rooms 5, 6 and 7?   
Next Meeting:  Our next meeting is on Tuesday 10 May, new people are more than 
welcome to join us. 
 

Chalk we made. 

Jack Angelina and Patrina 
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Dads’ Night Out:  Thank you to those who joined us last Thursday and had a good 
night. 

Maree Bennett 
Chairperson  

Fr James 

Hear the cry of the earth and of the poor.  The theme of this Lent is appropriate-

ly linked to the current Year of Mercy.  As you are aware, Caritas, our agency for 

justice, peace and development, has provided excellent resources for parishes and 

schools.  Practical assistance to people in Nepal, Sudan, Middle East, Cambo-

dia and the resettlement of refugees, as well as development aid to the Pacific, are 

all part of the outreach made possible by the combined efforts of parishes, 

schools, families and individuals. 

 

The Caritas programme is a wonderful way to see a community in action ð a group 

achieving what one person could never accomplish alone.  I hope our school families 

are backing this appeal, living the theme at home through little ways of sharing and 

gifting from your own treasure. 

 

One of the Lenten reflection prayers from Caritas  makes a great family prayer: 

All powerful God, you are present in the whole universe 
And in the smallest of your creatures 
You embrace with your tenderness all that exists 
Pour our upon us the power of your love 
Fill us with peace that we may live 
As brothers and sisters harming no one. 
 

Easter 

Holy Week begins next week leading up to Easter.  Please remember that Good Friday 
25 March, Easter Monday 28 March and Easter Tuesday 29 March are all school holi-
days.  School starts on the Wednesday after Easter.  

 

Dates to Remember 

Senior Camp    Monday 21st-Thursday 24th March 
Stations of the Cross  Thursday 24th March 
Good Friday    Friday 25 March (Holiday) 
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Easter Monday    Monday 28 March (Holiday) 
Easter Tuesday    Tuesday 29 March (Holiday) 
Football tournament  Tuesday 5 April 
Dance Show    Thursday 7 April (Cancellation day 14 April) 
Welcoming New Principal Monday 11 April 
    Afternoon Tea 
Farewell Mass for Bill  Wednesday 13 April  6pm 
 
 
"ÉÌÌ 4ÕÒÌÅÙ 
0ÒÉÎÃÉÐÁÌ  JÚ 
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